STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL

Ten Frawklin Square, Wew Britain, CT 06051
Phone: (860} 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950
E-Mail: siting.council@et.gov
wWww.ct.gov/cse

December 18, 2013

Daniel M. Laub, Esq.

Cuddy & Feder LLP

445 Hamilton Avenue, 14" Floor
White Plains, NY 10601

RE: DOCKET NO. 443 — New Cingular Wireless PCS, LL.C application for a Certificate of
Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, maintenance, and
operation of a telecommunications facility located at 257 Perkins Road, Southbury,
Connecticut.

Dear Attorney Laub:

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your letter dated December 16, 2013
requesting withdrawal of the above-referenced application without prejudice. The Council hereby
acknowledges your request to withdraw the application without prejudice.

The Council declares this matter to no longer be pending before this agency. Please note that if
you decide to present an amended application to the Council in the future for the 257 Perkins
Road site that such a request will need to be submitted as a new application that must foliow the
applicable statutory and regulatory requirements for a new application for a certificate of
environmental compatibility and public need.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Council office,

Very truly yours,
A _{

Melanie A. Bachman
Acting Executive Director
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